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It has been a wonderful week in Pre-
school celebrating winter day and Qatar
National Day. The children did a
wonderful job of performing their winter
songs in their classrooms. They made
lots of wonderful winter crafts and
learned about animals that live in cold
countries. For Qatar National day the
children  enjoyed  wearing  their
costumes and liked learning about all
the different landmarks in Qatar.
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MESSAGE FROM THE
TEACHERS:

Thursday 16th December will be the last day
of school and the children return on Sunday
2nd December. Have a lovely
break and we look forward to
seeing you in January.

HOME ACTIVITY: i

Have a lovely winter holiday!
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Photos of the Week
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